
Young Cuban Doctors Working
in Venezuela Honor Hugo
Chavez

Caracas, April 6 (RHC)-- More than one hundred young Cubans, members of the island's health mission
offering their services in Venezuela, paid tribute to late Commander Hugo Chávez and ratified their
unconditional support for the government of constitutional President Nicolás Maduro.

During a political and cultural ceremony, on occasion of a new anniversary this past April 4th of both,
Cuba's José Martí Pioneer Children Organization (OPJM) and Young Communists League (UJC), the
young Cuban collaborators visited the Mountain Barracks (Cuartel de la Montaña), where Chavez's
remains were laid to rest. There, they observed a minute of silence in memory of the Supreme Leader of
the Bolivarian Revolution, and ratified their commitment to continue offering their services to their
Venezuelan brothers and sisters.
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